From: COSD, Redistricting

**Subject:** [External] Redistricting El Cajon

**Date:** Thursday, December 2, 2021 7:00:42 PM

Hello,

My name Wafa Toma and I am a Chaldean resident of El Cajon and personally do not want to have the city of El Cajon to be redistributed to another county. As a member of the Chaldean community that has lived over 33 years, I want our community voice to be heard and therefore I want El Cajon to remain to be part of east county.

Thank you for listening to my voice.

Wafa

Sent from my iPhone